From: Cullinan, Kathleen [mailto:KCullinan@girlscouts.org]
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2004 3:37 PM

To: Linda Van Velsan

Subject: RE: Emergency First Response.

Hello Linda,

Emergency First Response Primary Care (CPR) and Emergency First Response
Secondary Care (First Aid) as presented in the Emergency First Response
Instructor Guide, 2002 are considered to meet the First Aider Level One
requirement as recommended in Safety-Wise for the 24 month period following
successful completion of the course.

Notification of this finding will go out to councils this summer and will be in the
9™ printing of Safety-Wise and newer editions.

It may take a while for the information to permeate all our membership as
council timelines may not match with the Girl Scouts of the USA release dates.
Please feel free to use this e-mail to support your collaborations with individual
councils.

I can not thank you enough for your patience and help through this long
evaluation process.

Congratulations and again, thank you for seeing this through,

Kathleen

Kathleen Cullinan

Safety-Wise, Lead

Camping Consultant

Girl Scouts of the USA

PS — Please feel free to direct all council level inquiries to me as this news is coming to
you first and they may be interested in getting it directly before we’ve gotten it out

officially.

All volunteer level inquiries will need to be directed to the council.



